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December 1, 2014 

 

 

 

Mr. Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent of Schools 

SCHOOL BOARD OF SANTA ROSA COUNTY 

5086 Canal Street 

Milton, FL  32570 

 

Dear Superintendent Wyrosdick: 

 

Two architectural firms responded to our legal advertisement soliciting proposals for architectural services for Navarre 

High, Holley Navarre Middle and Gulf Breeze Middle Schools projects.   

 

A review committee comprised of Richard Laing, Tonya Leeks, Tim Short, Tim Tolbert, Robert Trigg and I reviewed the 

qualifications of the proposers and placed them in rank order as follows: 

 

1. Pinder Martin Associates 

2. Dag Architects 

    

I am requesting Board approval for Group A:  Gulf Breeze Middle/Holley Navarre Middle-Kitchen/Cafeteria Expansion 

awarded to Pinder Martin Associates; and Group B: Navarre High –Building Construction Technical Lab awarded to DAG 

Architects.  See Legal Ad attached. 

 

Feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  I will also be at the Board Meeting to answer any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Joseph B. “Joey” Harrell 

Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Services 

 

caw 

 

Attachment: Legal Ad 

  Tally Sheet 

 

 

 

 

 

 


